
MURRUMBURRAH-HARDEN 
HEALTH SERVICE REDEVELOPMENT 

 

How to register for your brick 
Scan code with your phone’s camera app to open 

the registration form 

 Or call the Health Service on 6380 6600 

Or visit the webpage: mps.health.nsw.gov.au/projects/harden 

The community and staff (past and present) are invited to register to collect 
their own unique piece of memorabilia, with a number of keepsake bricks 

from the old hospital building available for collection soon. 

 

 

  

Collection dates and times will be provided after registration.  

The Murrumburrah-Harden Hospital Auxiliary will be collecting donations as part of the 
collect-a-brick program. 500 bricks available for collection. A further quantity of bricks will 

be retained and incorporated into the landscaping features of the new health facility. 

COLLECT A KEEPSAKE BRICK 

Murrumburrah-Harden 
Hospital, 1970 

 


